The Facilities and Finance Committee of the Board of School Trustees has reviewed this
proposal.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District
consider rejecting all proposals for roofing the Administration Building and awarding the work
to replace the roofs at Southwood Valley Elementary School and the Bush/Venture/Timber
Complex to Parsons Commercial Roofing for a total price of $308,670.
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